
We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

SPORTS AMBASSADOR NEW CHALLENGE OF THE MONTH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic copy.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
During our last week of half term we will be celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee 
in various ways and we will complete the week with a Jubilee picnic on the 
field on Thursday 26 May (weather permitting).   
 
If possible, please could you send in a blanket for your child to sit on for the 
picnic celebration.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
The school was very fortunate to be invited to EMMAUS yesterday to join in with their Jubilee Lunch celebrations.  
Myself (Miss G) and Lola in Year 4 were treated to a wonderful lunch and were really surprised to find out that HRH 
Duchess of Cornwall was there also! Due to the important guest, we were unable to take photos, but to find out 
more about it click on either link below or watch last night’s episode of The One Show on BBC iPlayer.   
 
  https://mobile.twitter.com/EmmausUK 
  https://mobile.twitter.com/re_dailymail/status/1521483274002092035/  
 
 
 
 
 
The deadline for signing your child up for a club closed today at 1pm.  You will be notified by text on Friday about 
whether your child has a place in a club.  Please ensure that the contact details we have on file are correct. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Sports Amabassador Challenge of the month for May is to see how many local walks you could do in a week that 
last at least 15 minutes! Get out and about and enjoy the fresh air with your family! See if you can discover any new 
paths in the locality, see where they take you. 
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EMMAUS BIG JUBILEE LUNCH CELEBRATION 
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COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 

 
 
 
 
 
The Christian Value we will be looking at this half term in our collective worship is SERVICE.  The children have been 
asked to be ‘service detectives’ to see if they can spot people using their talents and skills to help others.  We have 
also looked the poem below to 
learn a bit more about what 
service means. 
 

Service is…. 

Spending time on others, 

Enjoying giving help, 

Responsibility in action, 

Volunteering willingly, 

I second, you first, 

Committing to a task, 

Everyone offering their talents 

and gifts. 

 

Please find attached some 
activities you could do as a 
family, should you wish to. 
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DIARY DATES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 9 May – Thurs 12 May 2022            SATs week (Year 6)  
Thursday 26 May        Children break up for half term break 
Monday 13 June         Children return to school 
Friday 24 June - Monday 27 June 2022         Kingswood Residential trip (Year 6) 
Wednesday 29 June 2022                                Class photographs 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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